

## St John's Newsletter

Wednesday 6th July 2021

## An update from Mr Rubin...

This will be the first of two newsletters this week, the second one will be with you on Friday. I wanted to let you know the arrangements for next year. We will have two composite classes: Nursery and Reception will be one class and Year 1 and 2 will form the other. We will also be joined by two new members of teaching staff. Ms Jheeta will be leading Year 3 and Ms Neehar will be teaching Year 5. Both teachers have a vast amount of experience and will join our Senior Leadership Team.

Nursery and Reception
Year 1 & 2
Year 3
Year 4
Year 5
Year 6
PPA
- Ms. Brownbill
- Ms. Moses
- Ms. Jheeta
- Mr. Smee
- Ms. Neehar
- Ms. Bahi
- Ms. Pink

This Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> July, our children will be meeting their teachers for a transition session which will take place first thing in the morning so please make sure your children are on time.

## Mr. Hurst

Sadly, we say goodbye to Mr. Hurst as he will be leaving us at the end of this year.

While he has loved his time at St John's, Mr Hurst has decided that he'd like to be able to spend a little bit more time around family and watch Rafe grow up. He will be moving out of London, closer to family, and his plan is to spend some time supply teaching.

I have had the pleasure of working with Mr. Hurst as our Deputy Head. He has put his heart and soul into the school for eight years. So many children and staff have benefitted from his work and we are all so grateful.

I know he will be missed and we send him all our love and best wishes as he starts his next adventure.



Last Day of School: Wednesday 21st July – Finishing at Normal Time.